

Our Ref: LSM/EMA/

17 December 2015

To: All Parents

Re: E-Safety Bulletin

Dear Parents,

CEOP have launched a new website for parents and carers which is now live at www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents. The new site offers articles and guidance on all aspects of child internet safety.

Articles provide guidance on topics as diverse as: challenging harmful sexual attitudes and promoting positive behaviours; helping a child with autism negotiate life online; supporting a child who has been sexually abused; and dealing with a range of online issues such as sending nude selfies and viewing pornography. There are films, downloadable guides and useful links to support organisations. The guidance also includes information about security settings and parental controls, an issue raised at a recent Parents' Information evening here at Upton Hall. I would particularly draw your attention to the bottom right of the home page "A parents guide to OoVoo". This is a new video chat app.

I hope you find the information useful as you support your daughter in her online life.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you a very happy Christmas and a peaceful New Year.

With best wishes

Mrs L Smith Head of ICT and CEOP Ambassador Upton Hall School FCJ